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INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR ON TEACHING ENGLISH 

 

 The Southeast-Global Language Learning and Training Center (GLLTC) will hold 

its International Seminar on Teaching English with the theme “Exploring Multiliteracies 

in Teaching English” on the following dates and venues: 

 

   Date Venue 

October 19-21, 2012 Baguio Convention Center, Baguio City 

October 26-28, 2012 DepEd Ecotech Center, Lahug, Cebu City 

 

The Seminar aims to: 
 

1.  explore the theoretical bases of multiliteracies and their implication 

to language teaching; 

2. prepare participants on materials design and development; 

3. showcase teaching techniques in exploring multiliteracies in 

learning English; 

4. introduce the K to 12 English Curriculum; and 

5. strengthen English instruction in the midst of multilingual 

education. 

 

 The target participants to this activity are teachers, education supervisors and 

school heads from both public and private elementary and secondary schools. 

 

 For more information, interested participants may contact: 

 

  Ms. Jonna Q. Manlapaz 

  Training Coordinator 

  Global Language Learning and Training Center 

  Mobile Phone Nos.:  0927-378-0529/0929-336-5374 

 

 

 
R-MCR/DA-International Seminar on Teaching English 

1429/July 26, 2012  

 

http://www.deped.gov.ph/

